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Center for Morality Promotion (Public Organization)’s Announcement
Subject: Policy of Not Accepting AWl Kinds of Presents and Gifts
from Performing Duties (No Gift Policy) on fiscal year B.E.2567 (2024)

The Cabinet resolution on December 8th, 2020, approved the National Reform Plan for Anti-
corruption and Misconduct (Revised Version). The key reform activities, including Activity 4,
aim to develop the Thai bureaucracy to be transparent and free from any benefits and conflict
of interests. The first goal on section 1.1 specifies that all government agencies should declare
themselves as units where every government official will not accept gifts and presents of any

kind in the performance of their duties.

The Center for Morality Promotion (Public Organization), or CMP, is committed to promoting a
director and all officers who have a conscience in performing their work with honesty and
integrity and give importance to combating all forms of corruption. Therefore, to build trust
and confidence with all stakeholders, CMP hereby declares and affirms that we have a strict
policy of not accepting gifts or gratuities of any kind from anyone, either before, during, or
after the performance of official duties (No Gift Policy). This policy is intended to prevent and

avoid any actions that could lead to corruption or misconduct in the present and future.

CMP has strong commitment towards anti-corruption of all forms and ensuring transparency

and good governance practices, " No Gift Policy ™.

Announced on  ®  January B.E. 2567 (2024)

(Associate Professor Suriyadeo Tripathi)

Director of Center for Morality Promotion



